

News

Resumption of Corona testing in the Technology Park

As of Tuesday, the 7th of December 2021, we will once again be offering our tenants Corona tests once a week in our TPK Casino.

From the park

Competence and innovation

We are constructing a new multifunctional building at the end of Albert-Nestler-Straße. The earthworks have already started.

What else...

Christmas greetings from the TPK team





Resumption of Corona testing at the Technology Park



Due to the high number of Corona infections and the declaration of an alert level in Baden-Württemberg, we have decided to resume offering Corona tests once a week on Tuesdays in our TPK Casino from Tuesday, the 7th of December 2021 until further notice. We are very pleased that the Minerva Pharmacy in Rintheim will again support us in this and will carry out the rapid antigen tests in our TPK Casino.





Competence and innovation

- ✓ building application approved
- ✓ building fence erected
- ✓ construction site set up
- ✓ earthworks started

This is the current status of our new competent and innovative multifunctional building, which is being built at the end of Albert-Nestler-Straße.

Some key data:

- plain, elegant architecture
- total area: approx. 11,500 m²
- multifunctional use (laboratory, office, etc.)
- highly flexible and environmentally friendly
- floors: 5
- loggia/terrace/roof terrace
- insertion windows for furniture/appliances
- cooling of the rental areas
- in-house transformer station
- photovoltaic system
- parking spaces for cars and bicycles
- completion: end of 2023



We will report in more detail on our new building project in our SCOPE, which will be published at the beginning of 2022. Further information can also be found on our website:

www.techpark.de/en/real-estate/buildings--commercial-spaces/new-building-9c.html?lang=en



Christmas greetings from the TPK team



We wish you relaxing holidays and much joy with your family.

Do you also have interesting reports and news about your company in the Technology Park Karlsruhe? Then please send them to us by email in German and English. If you would like to subscribe to the newsletter or no longer wish to receive it in the future, please let us know via tpk@techpark.de.

Editor: Corinna Knörr